TOWN of STOW
CEMETERY DEPARTMENT
Stow, Massachusetts 01775

Cemetery Committee Meeting, June 15, 2011
The Cemetery Committee Meeting was held on this date at their office in the Town Hall.

The meeting convened at 7:00 PM with members Chairman Fred Dodge, Roy Dudley and
William Clayton present. Also present were Superintendent Robb Gledhill and Associate

Stephen Gray.
We discussed the foundation for a garage on Mr. Anderson’s property and its relationship
to our property under contract. It apparently has been surveyed and is not an issue as it

complies within the 25 Ft. buffer. We asked the Superintendent if we are going to geta
copy of the surveyed plan and he assured us we will.

The Superintendent mentioned that he recently presented a program to the COA. Many
did not know many of the cost involved. We will publish these figures soon.

The Superintendent also said that work will start next week on the restoration of old
gravestones at Lower Village and Hillside Cemeteries.

With no other major issues the meeting was adjourned early so as not to miss the final
game of the Boston Bruins and Vancouver Canucks. GO BRUINS

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 PM

Minutes taken by William Clayton




